
 
 

COLORADO STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
 

Amended Notice of Rulemaking 
Rules for the Administration of the Colorado Basic Literacy 

Act 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Rulemaking Hearing for the Rules for the Administration of the Colorado Basic Literacy 
Act previously noticed for May 9, 2012 has been re-scheduled for June 13, 2012 at 1:30. 

 
The Rulemaking Hearing will be held in the Colorado 

Department of Education State Board Room 
201 E. Colfax Avenue, Room 101 

Denver, CO  80203 
 

If you require special accommodation or for information, please contact Carey Taylor Markel at (303) 866-6809. 


